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Donald Cook

From: Donald Cook

Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 20064:35 PM

To: 'kpritzker@mlsinai.on.ca'

Cc: Robert Williams

Subject: Update on ERJPR's

Hi Ken,
Dr Williams is asking for an update on the ER's and PR's in regard to the progress in staining and how soon we
can expect to receive further results in the review process. Looking forward in hearing from you.
Aillhe best for the New Year.
Don Cook

1/4/2006
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